James Curtin
183 Town St
East Haddam, Ct 06423
(860) 917-3241

June 9, 2022

Town of East Haddam
Land Use Administrator
James Ventres

Dear Jim,

This letter is to officially declare my intentions to develop an approved site-plan for the express
intent of a full time location for the East Haddam Farmer's Market. The site is on my property
at the corner of Daniels Rd. and Rte.151. The approved lot, with the approved site improvements,
will then be donated to the town of East Haddam for that use.

I am presently in discussion with the State of CT for the purchase of the excess frontage along
Rte. 151, That parcel will require considerable drainage work and fill to blend with the existing
property. It is my intent to move forward with this project as soon as a reasonable purchase price
can be established.

Thank you for your efforts on this matter!

Sincerely,
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~ James M. Curtin
curtinconsructionct@gmail.com




